URGENT: Academic/Progress Probation — Level 2 Update - )
HARTNELL COLLEGE

Dear Student

Per Title 5, Section 58108 Regulations of the California Community College System, you have completed
two second consecutive terms (fall/spring semesters) on academic and/or progress probation which now
has resulted in the loss of two very important enrollment and financial aid services:

Effective the fall 2016 semester (Registration begins on April 21, 2016)*:

e You have lost continuing student priority registration. This means you would register after all
continuing and new students who have completed all of the three CORE services (orientation,
assessment, educational plan) thereby possibly losing your opportunity for the courses you need to
complete your educational goal.

AND

e You are also ineligible for the BOGW Fee Waiver starting in the fall 2016 semester. This means that

you will need to pay your enroliment fees by the stated deadlines for fall 2016 to stay enrolled.

In addition, students who have completed over 100-units (excluding non-degree applicable, ESL courses,
and high-unit majors that are over 60 units) will also lose continuing student priority registration (but will
not lose the BOGW Fee Waiver for the 100 unit limit).

*Please note that foster youth and former foster youth (age 24 years and younger) are not subject to loss of priority registration for the BOGW Fee
Waiver under these regulations.

How to reqgain eligibility for the Enrollment Priorities:

e Review the appeal criteria, complete, and submit a Hartnell College Loss of Enrollment Priority and/or
BOGW Fee Waiver Appeal form by Thursday, March 17, 2016 to the Admissions & Records/Financial
Aid Office. No late appeal forms will be accepted.

How to reqgain eligibility for the BOGW Fee Waiver:

If you lose eligibility for the BOG Fee Waiver, there are a few ways that you can have it reinstated:

e Review the appeal criteria, complete, and submit a Hartnell College Loss of Enrollment Priority and/or
BOGW Fee Waiver Appeal form by Thursday, March 17, 2016 to the Admissions & Records/Financial
Aid Office.
OR
e Do not enroll at Hartnell College for two consecutive primary terms (Fall/Spring).

A copy of the Loss of Priority and/or BOGW Fee Waiver Appeal form is attached to this email for your
review. If you have questions or need assistance, please contact either the Admissions & Records Office at
(831) 755-6711 the Financial Aid Office at (831) 755-6806.
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